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September 13, 2013

OSOO Timeline Letter 

Dear Members of the Open Space Oversight Organization (OSOO):

NYU is looking forward to continuing to work with the OSOO and to making
open space improvements that will be enjoyed by our community.

On July 1, 2013, NYU provided the OSOO with initial design concepts for areas 
along LaGuardia Place, Bleecker Street, and Mercer Street for group members 
to review with their constituencies. The University asked that the OSOO
provide written feedback, based on their constituent interactions, by
September 15, 2013 in order to move forward with the design process in a
timely manner.

If a deadline extension is required, please submit a written request specifying 
how much additional time for review is needed. Please submit the request to 
me (via email is fine) no later than September 15, 2013.

The University is committed to moving forward with the design and review
process in a timely manner and hopes to initiate improvements to the spaces 
as expeditiously as possible.

Sincerely,

Alicia D. Hurley, Ph.D
Vice President, Government Affairs and Community Engagement
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